COPY
I1OYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, london EC 3

hone : 66
Telegrams: Commitiee, London, Telex Telep! : ROYal 91

Telex No.: 24305
218t September, 1961,

Dear Sir ,
cteamer "TORNAGALEONES".

Reverting to my letier of the 1lst instant,
a report of a survey held at Duenos Aires in
July has since reached this pffice.

It is noted that at that time, &lthough
the new spare furnaces were on board, it wes not
practiceble to fit them at Buenocs Alres, and the
Qwners requested a further extension %o permit the
ship to return to Velparaiso.

This exanination was held, and the limit
for menewzl of the furnaces was extended to the
end of August.

?his fact does not, of course, affect
the Committee's decision taken on the lst September,
but is merely reported to you for your informetion.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

R.A. Loraine Esq.,
VALPARAISO.
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